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Getting gas work done in your 
home or business? 
Owners of gas systems are reminded that they should 

obtain a compliance certificate from a licensed 

gasfitter for all gas work installations and modifications 

on their gas system. The gasfitter is obliged to give 

the owner the certificate immediately after the 

installation is completed, and provide a copy to the 

gas supplier within five business days. The owner is 

well advised to keep a copy of the certificate on their 

premises for their own records..  

Why is keeping the certificate 
important? 
The certificate is a legal document demonstrating that 

the gasfitter has complied with safety standards. 

Retaining this certificate will allow both the owner and 

Petroleum and Gas Inspectors to identify the gasfitter 

if noncompliant work is found. If the gasfitter cannot 

be identified, the owner of the installation can be liable 

for the cost of any rectification, if required. An incident 

caused by a noncompliant gas system may also affect 

insurance cover. Gas suppliers may refuse to supply 

gas if they do not receive their copy of the 

certificate.The certificate looks like this: 

 

In addition, a compliance plate must be affixed to  

all new installations and modifications completed after 

1 July 2011. The compliance plate looks like this: 

Your obligations in a nutshell 
As the owner of a gas system, you must take all 

reasonable steps to ensure that the system complies 

with safety requirements. You can do this by: 

• having your gas appliances serviced regularly 

• making sure all gas work is done by a licensed 
gasfitter 

• ensuring the gas installer affixes a gas system 
compliance plate for the installation 

• obtaining a copy of the gas certificate and keeping 
it on your premises. 

The Petroleum and Gas Inspectorate can be 

contacted on the following email address 

gassafe@deedi.qld.gov.au or visit our website  

mines.industry.qld.gov.au  
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